

Karen Hill < khill@vicksburgschools.org>

Fwd: Information Alert - Correction

1 message

Charlie Glaes <cglaes@vicksburgschools.org>

Fri, Jun 9, 2017 at 7:45 AM

To: Gail VanDaff <gvandaff@vicksburgschools.org>, Karen Hill <khill@vicksburgschools.org>, Skip <skipkno@comcast.net>, Steve Goss <sgoss@vicksburgschools.org>

----- Forwarded message -----

From: School Equity Caucus <schoolequitycaucus@gmail.com>

Date: Fri, Jun 9, 2017 at 6:37 AM Subject: Information Alert - Correction

To: School Equity Caucus <schoolequitycaucus@gmail.com>

In the Caucus Information Alert sent yesterday evening, I mistakenly reported that the Conference Committee Report would increase the Foundation from \$60 to \$160 pp (2X). The Minimum Foundation increase would be **\$120 pp**, not \$160. Sorry for any confusion.

Charles Glaes, Superintendent Vicksburg Community Schools